
Wrap Up of Project Season
Friday, March 8, 2019 
February has come and gone with its snowy, blowy winds and 
bitter cold. Teams working at our homes  are returning from the 
sunny south. 
  
I was privileged to accompany the Our Lady of Lourdes High 
School team to Dominican Republic. This group of 25 students 
and 3 chaperones was wonderful to work with in every way. Their 
school was excellently represented and they were exemplary 
ambassadors for FOTOCAN. 
  
I was also in Mexico to scout for future teams to assist in the 
homes in Miacatlan and Cuernavaca with five of our seasoned 
project participants. We had a blast joining in the activities with 
the pequeños in various places around the home. We are hoping 
to have some projects ready for a team of 12-15 people next 
winter to work at the birth home of NPH. 
  
The accomplishments of all of our projects will be revealed at our 
annual general meeting, which is scheduled for Saturday, May 4. 
Details appear here on the web site and in the spring newsletter 
which will soon be delivered to our membership. 
  
Hope to see you all there! It promises to be rewarding in every 
way! Bring a friend or two! 
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